
HeHeHeHe♥rtrtrtrt & Soul!& Soul!& Soul!& Soul!
Once again, our wonderful community has opened their he♥rts to FISH of McHenry Food

Pantry.  In a time when households and businesses are financially challenged, we are 
overwhelmed by the generosity of both monetary and food donations that were given to FISH 

this past year.  Thank you one and all for coming together to lend your support!

Meet Joe…

Joe has been a dedicated 

volunteer each week at FISH for 

over 18 years. His wife, Eileen, 

was also a loyal volunteer, though, 

she decided to retire a few years 

ago. He is especially proud to have 

encouraged both his children & 

grandchildren to also lend a 

helping hand to the Pantry over    

the years. Joe always shows         

up with a smile and a twinkle            

in his bright blue eyes!             

Thanks, Joe,                             

from your friends                           

at FISH!   

February 2♥1♥

A Community with

T            H         A          N          K                  Y          O           U

In December of 2009In December of 2009

& January of 2010& January of 2010

FISH helped a total of:
922 Families

1680 Adults
1217 Children

$11,190.00 Vouchers
4456 Bags of Food

♥

All You Need is LoveAll You Need is LoveAll You Need is LoveAll You Need is Love

The Food Pantry is open on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays

9:00 – 11:30am
in the McHenry Township Bldg.

3703 N. Richmond Road,
(Rt. 31) rear lower level.

Please contact FISH at:

815-344-4717
Mail donations to: 

FISH of McHenry
P.O. Box 282

McHenry, IL  60051
www.fishofmchenry.org

FISH is partnered with:

Pass It OnPass It On……
The Winter Olympics Games are just 
around the corner.  A time where all 
nations join in unison to compete in 
various challenges.  The Olympic torch 
continues to remain lit for the entire 
two weeks until the closing ceremony. 

Unfortunately, the adults and children 
we serve at FISH of McHenry Food 
Pantry face the reality of the daily 
challenge of hunger.  With the rise of 
unemployment and loss of housing, we 
are sadly seeing a significant increase 
in clients.  Even though FISH received 
an outpouring of contributions over 
the holidays, our clients are served 
monthly every Tuesday & Thursday 
throughout the entire year. 

Whether it is for a memorial, birthday 
anniversary, or any special occasion, 
please remember FISH of McHenry 
Food Pantry as your charity of choice. 

Your donations will help to keep “our 
torch” burning all year long.


